
 

 
 

July 17, 2017 
 
 
Curtis Waltman 
37724-51331666@requests.muckrock.com  
 
Re: Public Records Act Request 
 
Dear Mr. Waltman: 
 
Please see the follow up response below regarding your Public Records Request received by the San 
Jose Police Department on May 16, 2017. An initial response was provided on May 25, 2017. 

Request 1:  All policies on checkpoints and roadblocks. This includes sobriety checkpoints as well as any 
other kinds of checkpoints. 

SJPD Response 1:  The Department is continuing to research this request.   
 

Request 2:  Data on how often checkpoints are employed. That is, the total number of times the 
department has set up a checkpoint since 1/1/14. 
 
SJPD Response 2:  Please refer to attachment “Checkpoints Jan2014 - Jul2017”, received from the 
Traffic Enforcement Unit.  
 
Request 3:  Any oversight reports on the use of checkpoints. 
 
SJPD Response 3:   Refer to the response of May 25, 2017.  
 
Questions regarding this response should be directed to Monique Villarreal, Research & Development 
Unit, at monique.villarreal@sanjoseca.gov. Should you desire to appeal this response, please contact 
Tamara Becker, City Manager’s Office, at tamara.becker@sanjoseca.gov or the Office of the City 
Clerk at cityclerk@sanjoseca.gov. 
 
        Sincerely, 
       

Edgardo Garcia 
Chief of Police 

 
                 By  Monique Villarreal 

Research and Development Unit   
 
EG:MV 
 
Attachment  
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